
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

TIRE FEE INCREASE 
 

The Candler County Board of Commissioners announce that beginning, July 1, 2024 the fees for tire collection at 
the Candler County Collection Center shall increase as indicated below.  The increase is due to an increased cost 

for recycling services for used tires. 
 

ALL TIRES MUST BE REMOVED FROM RIMS. 
  

Passenger Vehicle Tire           $5.00 
Semi-Truck Tire                     $15.00 
Tractor Tire                            $25.00 

 
  
If you have any questions please contact Robert Hendrix at the Candler County Landfill, 912-685-2822. 
 
 
 

Bryan Aasheim 
Candler County Administrator 


